
Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of  April 25, 2022

Happy Easter.  The students had fun with their Easter egg hunt and activities.
We did all things jelly beans this week.  We used them to measure, graph, compare
weights, and eat, (not too many).  We also read “There Was an Old Lady Who
Swallowed a Chick” and completed a sequencing activity.  We also made flip books of
On Thursday we made Rabbits.
UPCOMING
Academic

1. We will finish our letter work with letter Q.  Review of all will continue..
2. We will continue with addition and slowly introduce subtraction.
3. Handwriting will begin
4. In science we will explore the life cycle of plants and plant parts.

Books:. A Tiny See by Eric Carle.
Other:

● Our Spring concert will be on May 10th.
● We will begin our tradition of saying the  Rosary as a school in May.
● The PTO ice cream social will be on the 29th of April.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


